
City of Missoula, Montana 
New Business Item 

 
 
Item:  Presentation on the Higgins Avenue Corridor (Brooks to Broadway) 

Project 
 
Council Meeting  
Date:   March 28, 2022 
 
Sponsor(s):  Aaron Wilson 
 
Prepared by: Bella Dowell 
 
Ward(s) Affected: 

☒ Ward 1 

☐ Ward 2 

 ☒ Ward 3 

 

☐ Ward 4 

☐ Ward 5 

☐ Ward 6 

☐ N/A

 
Action Required: 
No Action Required – Information Only 
 
Recommended Motion(s): 
I move the City Council: 
 
No Action Required – Information Only 
 
 
Background and Alternatives Explored: 
The City of Missoula and the Missoula Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO), in 
collaboration with the Montana Department of Transportation (MDT), are studying Higgins 
Avenue between Brooks Street and Broadway Street to develop a corridor plan. The plan 
evaluates design options to improve safety and access for people driving, biking, walking, and 
riding the bus. The goal is to create a modern transportation system that enhances the economic 
vitality of the corridor and fulfills the intention of the Downtown Master Plan. 
 
Financial Implications: 
N/A 
 
Links to external websites: 
https://www.engagemissoula.com/higgins-avenue-corridor-plan 


